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organization with the mandate of sustainable forest management amid the 

spread of COVID-19. 

 

AFoCO fully meets the two 



 

In closing, I would like to reiterate the collective hope of the co-sponsors that 

the Committee would give favorable consideration to our request, which will 

only add value to and enrich the work of the General Assembly. We look 

forward to broad support from Member States for this draft resolution and its 


